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P.O. Box 1229
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April 379, 2017

Jamal Solaimanian, PhD, PE
Engineer Supervisor, Permits Branch
ADEQ), Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: No Discharge Permit No.: 4893-WR-3; AFIN: 04-01642
Incompleteness Letter Response — Extension Request

Dear Mr. Solaimanian,

Deficiencies of the City of Cave Springs’ No Discharge Permit Renewal, as outlined in the
incompleteness letter dated March 24™, 2017, will require longer than the granted 2-week period to
correct. It is the opinion of McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc. that in order to produce the
requested revisions and documentation, the city will require no less than a one month extension from
the date of this letter. The following corrective actions will be taken as outlined by the
incompleteness letter within the requested extension time frame:

1. Providing an updated Waste Management Plant, stamped by a Professional Engineer,
addressing the following items:

Treatment processes of plant 1 and 2
All connections to the system

All zones and their loading rates
Cover crop for each drip field

Depth to groundwater
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2. Providing a Corrective Action Plan (CAP) stamped by a Professional Engineer and
addressing the following violations reported in the Monthly Monitoring Reports (DMRs),

specifically:
a. CBOD5
b. Total Suspended Solids
c. pH

d. Fecal Coliform

Thank you for your time and consideration of a deadline extension. The extension will allow
McClelland to properly assist the city in determining the best possible course of action to comply
with permit requirements now and in the future. Please contact me at your earliest convenience with
questions or concerns regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

arret Knutson, EI
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Dear Sir/Madam,

The purpose of this email is to request an extension to comply with requirements of incompleteness
letter. Please see attachment for the extension request letter. A physical copy of this letter has
been mailed to the ADEQ Little Rock Office.

Please call or email me at your earliest possible convenience with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Barret Knutson, El
Project Engineer
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